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17/12/2020  14:14:042020/5810/T OBJ Camilla Guinness 

and Antonio Pinyol

This is a beautiful tree, adding to the precious and ever decreasing tree scape of King Henrys Road. The tree 

does not overshadow anything except the road. It appears to be in good health and the roots can not be a 

problem since it is a small tree. 

What reasons are there to cut this down?

Perhaps Camden can put a Tree Protection Order (TPO) to protect this lovely tree.
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